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Notification for Implementation of Entry Fee at Kuenselphodrang. 

This is to notify all travel agents and concerned agencies in the Country that Gerab 
Nyed-Yon Limited will be implementing Entry Fee collection from all International 
and Regional guests visiting Kuenselphodrang with effect from 7th February 2025, as 
under: 

Nu. 300.00 per person for the adults; and 

Nu. 150.00 per child for accompanying children of twelve years and below.  

The fees collected will be used by GNY to maintain existing infrastructures and to 
enhance additional facilities at Kuenselphodrang. We request the travel agents and 
concerned agencies to kindly cooperate with GNY to ensure long term sustainability 
of the Buddha Dordenma site.  

Should you have any questions or require further details, please contact Mr. Kuenley 
Gyeltshen (Trolly) at +975 7746-4549, or visit our Kuenselphodrang Office or GNY 
Corporate Office during office hours from Monday to Friday. 
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